
+ PUGET SOUND ENERGY 
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

July 21, 2014 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Wash ington 98504-7250 

RE: Advice No. 2014-15 - Natural Gas Tariff Filing - Do Not Redocket 
Substitute Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. King: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE") hereby submits in connection with Docket No. UG-140721, the 
following substitute tariff sheet to replace the tariff sheet accompanying the Company's July 18, 2014 
substitute filing, which was submitted under PSE's Advice No. 2014-15. This substitute filing is pursuant 
to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC and includes the following portion of the Company's WN 
U-2, tarifffor natural gas service: 

I Original Sheet No. 154 - Schedule No. 54: Optional Gas Compression Service 

The purpose of this substitute filing is to make a language revision which had been intended for the 
previous substitution of this sheet. This substitution also includes the eNG Pricing Model which has 
been updated to reflect a version number and source references for compression station capital cost, 
annual station O&M cost, and fleet information. 

This substitution is provided for in WAC 480-80-111 (a) as the revisions address concerns of the 
Commission. The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of April 25, 2014, and an effective 
date of July 25, 2014. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the Commission's rules 
and regulations, is being completed immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this transmittal 
letter through web, telephone and mail access in accordance with WAC 480-90-193. 

Please contact Ben Farrow at (425) 456-2541 or Eric Englert (425) 456-2312 for additional information 
about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

Enclosures 

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Sincerely, 
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Ken Johnson 
Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


